

officed newsletter of the country club hills once association -lowested 1954

## NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 1992

Election time is here again! Officers are to be elected at the next General Meeting. If you'd like to become a member of the Board of Directors please call Sethe 352-0989, and/or come to the General Meeting.
GENERAL MEETING: JANUARY 20TH AT 7 P.PM AT JUDY GARTLAN'S, 3501 PARKHILL PLACE. SEE YOU THEREIII
***You better watch out, better not pout, Santa Claus Is coming to town!!** Santa is coming to Country Club Hills, December 14th between 6:30 PM and 8:00pm. If you're a paid member of Country Club Hills Civic Association with children living in Country Club Hills and under the age of 12, please call Santa's helper, Janis Watsky, 691-4172 no later than December 12th with the name, age and sex of the child.
Santa will gladly accept donations of old toys and/or mittens, scarfs, etc. for homeless and needy families.
Last call for membership dues before the directory insert goes to printCall ingrid at 691-1087.
Needed: Block Captain: captain needed to command the 3501-3508 Old Post and 10107-10112 Cornwall block. If interested please call Amy Fitzgerald at 273-5516.

The City of Fairfax is purchasing the Post Office properties on ChainBridge Road and University Drive. (Logan Properties) The city will now own in addition to the Logan Properties, the Adjoining City Lot, the Sipan Lot and the North Street Lot. (See map). The City's goal for this property is " a signature project in the library/post office block that provides parking and retail, bridging to the center city blocks across North Street." (quoste from Information paper from the City of Fairfax, John Mason, Mayor.) If you have any questions, concerns, opinions...please call your City Councll members or Mayor or CCHCA Board of Director.



ARNOLD L. "LARRY" LARSEN, JR. Fairfax City Council

3406 Country Hill Drive

(703) 273-7689